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Clark, new Assistant Chancellor-- Business and Finance has arrived to
assume his duties.

August 10, 1962

John H. Clark, new Assistant Chancellor-- Business and Finance of the University of California's San Diego
campus, has arrived to assume his duties.

Clark, 40, received a B.A. from Dartmouth, a master's degree in Business Administration from the University's
Berkeley campus. He served as Assistant Accounting Officer at the University's Davis campus from 1948 to 1950,
Accounting Officer at the Riverside campus from 1950 to 1958, and Accounting Officer at the San Francisco
Medical Center from 1958 to 1962.

He was appointed to the new office of Assistant Chancellor at a recent meeting of The Regents of the
University. Mr. and Mrs. Clark have four sons. At present his family is in San Rafael. They will join him later.



